
NOTICE OF CASUAL VACANCIES 
WOODCHURCH PARISH COUNCIL 

has two casual vacancies for  
Parish Councillors 

 
If you are interested in serving as a Parish Councillor, please write to the Clerk at the 
address shown below, giving details of interests, experience, and reasons for wishing 

to serve: - 
 

Mrs Judith Batt, Parish Clerk to Woodchurch Parish Council, Keg Barn,  
Hornash Lane, Shadoxhurst, Ashford, Kent TN26 1HX 

or  

Email:  clerk@woodchurch-pc.gov.uk 

or 

Complete the form on the Parish Council Website  
https://www.woodchurchhub.uk/parish-council 

or 

Leave your application in a sealed envelope at the HUB 

 Applicants will be considered by the current Membership and the decision made by 
ballot vote.  Date of meeting at which co-option is to be included on the agenda to be 
advised, following receipt of application(s).  The successful candidate will thereafter 

be co-opted onto the Parish Council.  

To qualify, a person must be a qualifying Commonwealth citizen or an EU citizen      
and over 18 years of age. Additionally, they must be a local government elector for 

the area of the authority, or reside within the parish of Woodchurch, or within 3 miles 
of it, or occupy as owner or tenant any land or premises therein or have their 

principal or only place of work there and must not be disqualified from holding office 
as a Councillor. 

Please ask the Clerk for further details regarding reasons for disqualification from 
being a Councillor. 

Judith Batt 
Clerk to Woodchurch Parish Council 
23 July 2021 
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